
Shelter hours:  Wednesday through 
Saturday, 12:00 noon to 6:00 p.m. 
 

Our foster cats and kittens can also be 
seen at the following locations: 
Petco, Talmadge and Monroe, daily during 
regular store hours; and  
Pet Supplies Plus in the Toledo area every 
Saturday from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 

For current adoption showing information, 
check the Toledo Blade classifieds every 
Friday and Saturday. 
 

Visit Us Online: 
www.maumeevalleysaveapet.org 
 

Phone: 419-537-9663 
 

e-mail: mvsap@att.net 
 

If you are moving, please send your new 
address to: 
Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet 
5250 Hill Ave. 
Toledo, OH  43615 

Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet is a member of Community Shares of Northwest Ohio and the Better Business Bureau. 

Help Save a Life - Become a Member. 

YES!  Here is my tax- 
deductible donation. 

Precious Angel: $100           

Patron: $50 Supporting: $35 

Family: $25 Individual: $15 

Senior: $10 Other: $ _____  

I AM PAYING BY: 

Cash Check Money Order 

Name: 

Address: 

City: 

State:    Zip: 

Phone: 

E-Mail: 

Send to: Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet, 5250 Hill Ave., Toledo, OH  43615 
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Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet 
5250 Hill Ave. 
Toledo, Ohio  43615 
 
419-537-9663 
www.maumeevalleysaveapet.org 

August  2010 
Note:  Use this form for new memberships only.  
Current members will receive a renewal notice 
prior to their membership expiration date. 

Shelter's 1-Year Anniversary 
 

It's hard to believe that a year has gone by 
since we opened our first shelter facility at 
5250 Hill Avenue thanks to the generous 
bequests of Charlotte Lobbins and Helen 
Raissle.  Their love of animals lives on in 
our facility and in the lives of the many  
animals who find temporary, loving shelter 
here as they await their forever homes - 
dogs, cats, puppies, and kittens whose fates 
would otherwise have been uncertain, and 
perhaps tragic. 
 

With your generous support, we've saved 
many lives and with your continued support, 
we'll save so many more.  We'll be sharing 
more information on these special animals 
who were saved because of you as well as 
information on our ongoing plans for the 
shelter now and in the coming year and how 
you can be a part of this life-saving mission. 
 

Watch for our special mailing coming soon. 
 

Call 419-537-9663 if you are  
interested in adopting Norris. 

Save the Date - MVSAP Fall Auction October 16th 
 

Start exercising your bidding arm - the Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet 
Amazin' Grazin' Dinner & Auction will be here before you know it.  This 
year the event will be held Saturday, October 16 from 6 pm to 10 pm at 
the gorgeous Parkway Place, 2509 Parkway Plaza Drive in Maumee. 
 

You'll enjoy delicious grazing stations as you peruse our beautiful auction 
items.  Tickets are $35 per person, $60 per couple, and $240 for a table 
for eight.  A cash bar will be available for your enjoyment.  For tickets, to 
volunteer, or to donate an item or for sponsorship information, call the 
shelter at 419-537-9663. 

Pet Supplies Plus Partners with Save-A-Pet to Mark Our  

Shelter Anniversary 
 

Our wonderful friends at Pet Supplies Plus will be selling our $1 Give Me 
Shelter cards at all five Toledo area stores during the month of August.  
For just $1 customers can purchase an "I Saved A Life" card with an 
adorable puppy or kitten and sign their name to show their support of 
Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet and the cards will be posted at the stores. 
 

Please show your thanks to Pet Supplies Plus by stopping at your local 
store and purchasing a card and be sure to thank them for their support.  
Cards are available at the Airport Highway, Talmadge Road, Central 
Avenue, Alexis Road and Rossford stores. 

 

Meals for Mutts at Northwood Applebee's 
 

Mark your calendars for September 15 and plan to enjoy a great 
meal for a great cause - Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet, of course! 
 

Our friends at the Applebee's restaurant at 3007 Curtice Road in 
Northwood (near Meijer and Bay Park Community Hospital) will 
donate a percentage of the proceeds from 11 am to midnight on that 
day to us.  Diners must present a coupon in order for MVSAP to 
receive their percentage so look for the coupon in the next issue of 
The Pawprint and dine for doggies! 



June/July Donations-Memorials 

New Members: 
Sandra Koester 
Jeffery Daschner 
Cynthia Spitler 
Kathy Aossey 
 

Membership Renewals: 
Dave and Pat VanSlambrouck 
John Bartus Family 
Robert Crawford 
Ron and Beverly Martin 
Roger and Joanne Kennedy 
Ann Meier 
Patricia Schafer 
Steven Lauer 
James Mollenkopf 
Ms. Ruth Ann Foore 
Michael and Barbara Jager 
Alice Applebaum 
Gregory and Cynthia Fett 
 

Donations: 

Dr. and Mrs. Ron Kendrick 
Carol Schade 
Cathy Richmond 
Darla Koepke 
Randall Carter 
Kay E. Hyde 
Ruth Wanieswski 
Philip Stuhltrager 
Rachel Janney 
Diane McVicker 
James Liptack 
Floyd Smith 
Earl M. Hymes 
Nancy Gilbert 
Rick Cashman 
Annette Thornton 
Audrey Sherman 
Kurt Putnam 
Steve Serchuk - Anniversary Donation 
Joanne Vick 
John and Carol Schade 
Birch Haven Kennel canister 
Walt Churchill’s Market canister 
In Touch Therapy canister 
Let the Fur Fly canister 
Petco canister 
Pet Supplies Plus canister 
That Special Woman canister 
Vito’s Pizza canister 
 

Dog and Cat Food and Supplies/Misc. Supplies: 
Gary and Joan Parker – cat food 
Barb and Larry DeVries – cat food 
Bill Gotthart – play area for foster kittens 
Pet Finatics 
Marlene Rex 
Bunny and Alan Ashby 

Dog and Cat Food and Supplies/Misc. Supplies (cont’d): 
Teri Anton 
Dr. Amy Taublieb 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery Daschner 
Michael and Barbara Jager 
Karin Whisler - postage stamps 
Beth Yeager - digital camera 
Connie Cameron - laser jet printer, bedding supplies, lawn 
mower 
 

In Honor/Memory Of: 

Norma Ruehle - in memory of Norma Lambrix 
Nancy Mitchell - in memory of Connie Rower 
Lynda and Michael Sheets - in memory of Joan Russell 
Bev Wright - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Darla Koepke - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Charlene and Brian McMullen - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Bev and Ed Villhauer - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Cathy Connell - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Joyce Miller - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Jo Ann Ross - in memory of Bonnie Wright (for the Second 
Chance Fund) 
Gale Bishop - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Dave and Lori Friedes - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Kevin and Donna McCann - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
The Zawodny Family - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Mike and Sandi Sesock - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Barb Kennelly - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Nancy Fahey - in memory of Bonnie Weight 
Judy Spangler - in memory of Bonnie Wright (Precious Angel 
Membership) 
Paige Price - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Sue and Mike Cray - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Brian and April Neff - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Sandra Jones - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Lois Bruce - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Phyllis and Pat/Lock-It-Up Storage - in memory of Bonnie 
Wright 
Helen Smith - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Doris Tesar and Norma Redlin - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Carol Furfaro - in memory of Bonnie Wright 
Toni Baskeyfield - in honor of Thomas Baskeyfield 
Lee and Carol Dunbar - in memory of Barbara L. Fuller 
 

Pet Memorials: 

Marlene Rex - in memory of Mattie O'Brien 
Bev Wolcott and Lou McLove - in memory of their beloved 
cat, Russell 
 

Shelter Buddies: 
Corinne and Patrick Foxhoven 
 

Antique Mall Items: 
Joanne Vick 
 

Auction Sponsor: 

The Andersons - Bronze Beagle 
Pet Supplies Plus - Bronze Beagle 
 

Honey Fund: 
Marion Deck 

How You Can Help Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet 

Go Online, Shop and Help MVSAP 
 

Search and shop online and raise money for Mau-
mee Valley Save-A-Pet to help our dogs and cats! 
 

Just type in www.goodsearch.com and enter 
Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet in the “Who Do You 
Goodsearch For” box.  Each time you search, 
money is generated for MVSAP.   
 

And while you’re online, go shopping and make 
even more money for our cats and dogs!  Go to 
www.goodshop.com or www.igive.com, and 
type in “Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet”.  Each time 
you shop at one of more than 1,000 participating 
stores (from Amazon to Zazzle!), MVSAP will earn 
a percentage of the purchase price – at no extra 
cost to you!  So shop till you drop - you’ll make our 
dogs and cats very happy! 

Volunteers Needed! 
 

Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet will be holding 
their annual car wash at Walt Churchill’s 
Market on Briarfield Blvd. in Maumee in 
September.  We need lots of happy, enthu-
siastic people to wash and dry cars, wave 
signs, collect donations, and sell crafts.   
 

Interested in helping?  Please call Denise 
at 419-340-2067. 

Wish List 
 

Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet foster homes and shel-
ter are always in need of supplies to keep their cats 
and dogs happy, healthy and well-fed.  Here are 
some of the items on their wish list: 
 

• dry or canned cat and dog food 
• clumping cat litter 
• liquid laundry detergent 
• fabric softener sheets (not liquid) 
• individual pet dishes/bowls (stainless steel, 

glass or ceramic) 
• Kitten/puppy milk replacement, nursing bottles 
• gift cards to Pet Supplies Plus, Petco, or The 

Andersons, gas cards  
 

In addition to the items listed above, we also need 
postage stamps (for mailing membership renewals, 
bill payments, etc.).  For the complete list, go to 
www.maumeevalleysaveapet.org and click on the 
Donations tab. 
 

We will gratefully accept your donations at our 
monthly meetings, any adoption showing, or at our 
shelter.  We appreciate your generosity! 

Save the Planet with Save-A-Pet 
 

Don't know what to do with the empty ink and toner car-
tridges from your printer?  Give them to Maumee Valley 
Save-A-Pet!  We take them to a local office supply store 
to be recycled, and we receive store credit to purchase 
office supplies (so even more of your donations can go 
to help rescue cats and dogs in our area).  We were re-
cently able to purchase two boxes of mailing labels —
thanks to you! 
 

Just take them to one of our weekly adoption showings 
or to our shelter.   
 

Turn your trash into cash for kitties and canines! 

Gift Cards Help MVSAP Dogs and Cats 
 

Want an easy way to stay on your budget and help 
homeless cats and dogs at the same time?  Buy prepaid 
cards from Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet!   
 

You receive the full face value of the gift card, and a per-
centage of each card sold is donated to Save-A-Pet.   
 

For a complete list of participating merchants, go to 
www.nosa.us and click on “merchant info”.  To order gift 
cards/certificates, or if you have any questions, call 
Cindy at 419-340-6998.  

Pet Food Recalls  
 

Procter & Gamble is expanding its cat and dog food recall be-
cause of a potential salmonella contamination.  
 

The following products are included in the recall:  Iams Vet-
erinary Dry Formula, Eukanuba Naturally Wild, Eukanuba 
Pure, and Eukanuba Custom Care Sensitive Skin.  The 
“best by” dates are 01Jul10 - 01Dec11.  A full listing of the 
recalled products can be found at www.iams.com. 
 

Consumers who have purchased these dry foods listed should 
discard them.  People can become infected with salmonella, 
especially if they have not washed their hands after having 
touched surfaces exposed to this product.   
 

Pets with salmonella infections may have decreased appetite, 
fever and abdominal pain.  If left untreated, pets may be le-
thargic and have diarrhea or bloody diarrhea, fever and vomit-
ing.  Infected but otherwise healthy pets can be carriers and 
infect other animals or humans.  If your pet has consumed the 
recalled food and has these symptoms, please call your vet. 
 

For more information or a product refund, call P&G toll-free at 
877-340-8823 (Mon. - Fri., 9:00 am to 6:00 pm EDT). 
 

Merrick Beef Filet Squares for dogs (also called Texas 
Hold’ems) in 10 oz. bags from Merrick Pet Care, Inc. have 
been recalled because they have the potential to be contami-
nated with salmonella. This recall includes all Merrick Beef 
Filet Squares For Dogs (Texas Hold’ems) regardless of the lot 
number or “best by” date on the bag.  Please stop feeding 
immediately and return to the retailer for a refund.  



Birch Haven Kennel & Grooming 
birchhavenkennels.com 
734-856-PETS (7387)  
5277 Section Rd., Ottawa Lake, Michigan 
 

Walt Churchill’s Market 
waltchurchillsmarket.com 
419-794-4000 
3320 Briarfield Blvd., Maumee 
 

In Touch Therapy Center (massage therapists) 
intouchtherapycenter.com 
419-475-2440  
4354 Monroe St. (near Cheltenham), west Toledo 
 

Lee Williams House of Meats 
houseofmeats.com 
419-698-2731 
2521 Starr Ave., east Toledo 
 

Let the Fur Fly Pet Salon 
419-578-7301 
2423 N. Reynolds Rd. (between Central and  
Bancroft), south Toledo 
 

Luckey Farmers 
luckeyfarmers.com 
419-874-3525 
11330 Avenue Rd., Perrysburg 

Pet Finatics 
419-724-2277 
3150 Navarre Ave. (near McDonald’s), Oregon 
 

Petco 
petco.com 
419-472-3810 
Talmadge and Monroe, next to Toys R Us 
 

Pet Supplies Plus 
petsuppliesplus.com 
(on Saturdays during adoption showings) 
 

Riviera Salon 
419-260-1591 
1519 Eleanor Ave., west Toledo 
 

That Special Woman (mastectomy and  
chemotherapy boutique)  
thatspecialwoman.net 
419-536-6206 
2461 N. Reynolds Rd. south Toledo 
 

The Villager Beauty Salon  
419-878-6686 
29 S. Third St., Waterville 
 

Vito’s Pizza 
vitos.com 
419-729-5353 
5145 Summit St., Point Place 

Donation Canister Locations 
 

Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet would like to thank the following companies for letting us put donation canisters in their 
places of business: 

 

Please patronize these businesses and mention that you saw their name in the Paw Print - and thank them for car-
ing about homeless cats and dogs!  (And be sure to drop a dollar or two in the canister!) 
 

If you know of a company that would like to display a Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet canister, please call 419-537-
9663 and leave a message for Janet O’Brien. 

Quote of the Month 
 

I have developed a deep respect for animals. I consider 

them fellow living creatures with certain rights that should 

not be violated any more than those of humans.  

 
~ Jimmy Stewart 

Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet Officers: 
 

President - Lori Friedes 
Vice President - Janet O'Brien 
Treasurer - Marlene Rex 
Secretary - Carol Furfaro 

Foster Coordinator - Wendy Hipp 

Classic Car Show for Cats & Canines Results 
 

The sun wasn't shining but the fantastic classic cars at our first classic car show sure were.  The weather was perfect, and 
when the voting was done, we had our winners in the Mopar, Chevy, and People's Choice categories (see photos). 
 

Thanks to Burger King for providing free food coupons for the event, to O'Reilly's on Dorr Street for providing product 
giveaways,  to Meijer for donating trash/recycling bins, to Sylvan Studios for donating ribbons,  to Insta Copy Printing & 
Graphics for printing flyers, and to Dawn Moore for donating trophies and pop.  And a huge thanks to our crafters and 
bakers, to our volunteers who set up for the event and manned the craft and baked good tables, and to our vendors who 
provided our attendees with products and information.  Special thanks to chairperson Dawn Moore, and her husband 
Chris, and children, Chris and Marissa and mom and dad, Janet and Albert Waganfeald, who organized the event and 
lent their car show expertise to us for this first event.  Look for an even bigger and better event next year! 

Meeting Dates and Times 
 

Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet holds its monthly 
meetings at our shelter at 5250 Hill Ave. (west of 
Reynolds behind the UT/MCO Credit Union) at 
7:00 p.m. 
 

Mark your calendar for our upcoming meetings: 
 

Wednesday, August 11 
Wednesday, September 8 
Wednesday, October 13 

MVSAP Approved to be a Lucas County Dog Warden 

Transfer Partner 
 

New Lucas County Dog Warden Julie Lyle recently made a 
site visit to our shelter to discuss the requirements and quali-
fications necessary for us to be approved to transfer dogs and 
puppies from the Lucas County Pound.  After touring our 
facility and talking with shelter manager, Lisa McKenzie, we 
were informed  that Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet was ap-
proved as a Transfer Partner to take dogs from the county 
facility. 
 

We 're proud and pleased to be a partner with Ms. Lyle and 
the county in saving the lives of dogs in Lucas County and 
finding them loving, new forever homes. 

Out with the Old (Website), In with the New 
 

Our beautiful redesigned website is due to debut in 
the next couple of weeks so don't be surprised if you 
log in and see something new.  The new site is easier 
to navigate and gives you the opportunity to donate 
online via our secure PayPal link.  We have bigger, 
more eye-catching pictures of our adorable, adoptable 
animals as well as a video showcasing them.  The 
web address is the same 
www.maumeevalleysaveapet.org.  We'd like to thank 
Corinne and Patrick Foxhoven for redesigning our 
website and for their generous donation of the 
monthly hosting fee. 

Chris Moore, Jr., Best Mopar,  
1970 Dodge Dart 

George Middleton, Best Chevy,  
1957 Chevy Bel-Aire 

Sandra Jones, People's Choice,  
1959 Chevy El Camino 



Ashur, 8 weeks 

Aboo, 8 weeks 

Crystal, 12 weeks 

Akeem, 8 weeks  

Claire, 12 weeks 

License to Love  
 

Is it time to renew your Ohio license plates?  
Why not show everyone your love of animals by 
ordering “pet license plates”? 
 

The “pet plates” cost $25 in addition to standard 
license fees.  By state law, $10 of the fee goes 
to the Bureau of Motor Vehicles, and $15 goes 
to the Ohio Pet Fund.  Proceeds from the sale of 
the plate are used for the spaying and neutering 
of dogs and cats to curb Ohio's pet overpopulation.  Funds 
are also used to educate the public about the proper veteri-
nary care of those pets.  
 

For information, log on to www.PetsOhio.com.  To purchase 
the pet license plate, log on to  www.OPLATES.com (click 
on “buy the plate”), call 1-800-589-TAGS, or visit any Ohio 
deputy registrar's office.   

Spay/Neuter Results 
 

In July, Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet approved the spaying/
neutering of 32 feral, stray or low-income-owned cats and six 
low-income-owned dogs.  This could not be accomplished 
without grant money and your donations, earmarked specifi-
cally for the spay/neuter program, to pay the vet expenses.  
Please consider making a special donation to MVSAP to 
keep down the stray cat and dog population in Toledo. 

Save the Date - Hot August Nights Fundraiser 
 

Please join us for Community Shares Northwest Ohio's Hot 
August Nights fundraiser.  The event takes place in the beau-
tiful Roost at the MudHens Fifth Third Field on Wednesday, 
August 25.  This family-fun night will include a real ballpark 
dinner, cash bar, game tickets, and a silent auction.  Tickets 
are $35.00 and can be purchased at our shelter. To volunteer 
at the event, to donate an item for the silent auction, or for 
tickets, call the shelter at 419-537-9663. 
 

Save-A-Pet receives a very significant percentage of its oper-
ating funds through its participation in Community Shares.   
 

Hope to see you there! 

Abner, 8 weeks 

Buster - 3 year old pug-beagle mix- male 

Adopter Jim Garbers & Chewy 

Zippy and Owner 

Follow Us in CyberSpace  
 

You can now follow Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet on Face Book 
and Twitter!  If you already have a Facebook or Twitter ac-
count, just sign in and search for Maumee Valley Save-A-Pet.  
If you don't have your own accounts yet, it's easy and free to 
create one (twitter.com and facebook.com) and then search for 
us.  We have a pet of the week and information about our 
events.  This gives us another way to stay in touch with our 
supporters and is a quick and easy way to get the word out 
about events. 


